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OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

UNITEDSTATES
NUCLEAR'EGULATORY,COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D,C. 20555

November 7, 1995

Robert Byram, Senior Vice Pres.
Pennsylvania Power 6 Light Company
Two North Ninth Street
Allentown, PA 18101-1179

REFERENCE: Pennsylvania Power and Light
Docket No.

Dear Mr. Byram:

Thank you for your letter sent to Chairman Jackson regarding
the Pennsylvania Power and Light Company. Your corxespondence has been
forwarded to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff fox appropriate
action. A copy of your corxespondence and this reply are also being
placed in Agency records on the Pennsylvania Power and Light Company.

Sincerely yours,

Emile L. Jul n, Chief
Docketing and Service Branch
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